
         
  

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING                              16/07/2022 

Submitted, 

SUB: Report on “HONEY WELL YOUTH SKILL DAY – INDUSTRY CONNECT” – reg. 

 

Honey Well Youth Skill Day – Industry Connect was celebrated in Sri Sairam College of Engineering in 

association with ICT Academy on 16th July 2022 for II-year students of Department of Computer Science 

and Engineering. The session started with Naada Geethe at 9.30 am following which lighting of the lamp 

was done by Dignitaries Dr. R Arun Kumar (Management Representative, SSCE), Dr. B Shadaksharappa 

(Principal, SSCE), the resource persons from Honey Well team are Ms. Urmi Chatterjee (Vice President – 

HR, APAC) and Ms. Dipankana Paul (Senior Director, APAC) and Heads of the Departments. 

Prof. Sivaprakash C, Head of the Departments CSE and AI & ML inaugurated the session by felicitating 

the dignitaries. Dr. R. Arun Kumar, Management Representative delivered the welcome address. Dr. B. 

Shadaksharappa, Principal delivered the presidential address. The key note address was given by Ms. 

Urmi Chatterjee (Vice President – HR, APAC). The session was effective as it was regarding the 

communication development and presentation of oneself in industry. 95 students from II-year attended 

the session. Students were given counselling how to inculcate themselves into a working environment. It 

was a pleasure for us to be part of the session as the key note delivery was very useful and informative 

since the resource person was very interactive. The key note address regarding choosing the career was 

given by Ms. Dipankana Paul (Senior Director, APAC). She was very inspiring and it was delighted to be 

a part of this and she conveyed with the wave approach on society with this positive speech. The students 

are enlightened with the knowledge of choosing their own career with their own interest and skill in spite 

of thinking about others perspective. She ignited the students with the job opportunities that are available 

today and the ways to approach it.  

Prof. Guruprasath V (Placement and Training Officer of SSCE) was invited to brief about REAP 

Scholarship Distribution for PEGA Certified students. REAP is acronym of Reward for Excellence in 

Academic Performance. Our College Management has rewarded the total scholarship amount of 

Rs.4,28,000 for 37 III-year students of various departments who has undergone PEGA Certification 

Course according to their academic performance and achievements. The rewards are distributed to the 

students by the dignitaries. Later the students who received scholarship shared their experience and 

importance of the course with their juniors in order to educate them regarding the upcoming placements. 

Our students also conveyed that the program had given an ignite for skilling up with the required 

knowledge as needed to the present scenario. The vote of thanks to the speakers was given by Prof. 

Jenifer A, Assistant Professor, Department of CSE, Sri Sairam College of Engineering. 
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